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Dr Frank Hill 
Chairman, UKHCDO 
Department of Clinical & Laboratory Haematology 
The Birmingham Children's Hospital 
Steelhouse Lane 
Birmingham 
B4 6NH 

Dear Frank 

As you know, I was one of several people who suggested that it was unwise to accept an 

educational grant from one company to support the activity of a particular working party. I think 

it is, in principal, unwise of the UKHCDO to accept any grant from a particular company which 

lay down how that grant should be spent. As you know, I am also unhappy about the Wyeth 

grant for the database. Perhaps the answer is to have a central fund to which concentrate 

companies can contribute and which is ear marked for educational activities. The respective 

working parties can apply to that fund for support. 

In my view we need to remain promiscuous with respect to industry. 

With kind regards. 

GRO-C 
.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-. 

Christine Lee 
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Dr Paul Giangrande 
paul.giangrande GRO-C 

INTERNATIONAL TRAINING CENTRE OF THE WORLD FEDERATION OF HAEMOPHILIA 

" 

Royal Free Hampstead NHS Trust Royal Free Hospital, Pond Street, London NW3 2QG Tel 020 7794 0500 Fax 020 7830 2468 
John Carrier, chairman Martin Else, chief executive 

It 

H C D00000014_214_0001 


